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Hungry Horse Glacier View Ranger District Move to New Office  
 

The Hungry Horse – Glacier View Ranger District Office of the Flathead National 

Forest located in Hungry Horse will move to their new office Wednesday, October 31 

through Friday, November 2.  Telephone services will be temporarily unavailable 

during this time.  For contact with the district during this time please call a temporary 

cell phone at 249-5788.   

 

Visitor services such as firewood permits, map sales and information will be 

available during the move, but the public is encouraged to contact another Flathead 

National Forest Service Office or a local vendor for these services.   

 

The new office is located at 10 Hungry Horse Drive, in Hungry Horse, across the 

road from the old office.  The district will host a public open house at a later date.  

For more information contact 758-5204.    
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